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                                                                                                 4th October 2018  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Friday 12th October, Year 1 will be making bread which they will bring home 

to eat. This activity is linked to the story, The Little Red Hen,  that the 

children have been reading in class. 

 

Please complete the slip below, identifying any allergies and return to the 

office.  

 

Year 1 Team 

 ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Y1 Allergy slip- bread making 

 

Name of child……………………………………………………………….  Class………………… 

 

My child has the following allergies/has no allergies…………………………………………………… 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Signed………………………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 
 

Please return to the office by Thursday 11th October 
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